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Dear Families,

We hope you've all had a wonderful start to the new school year. September has been a busy and
exciting month, filled with learning, activities and special events. We are delighted to share some
of the highlights from across the school and give you a glimpse of what our pupils have been up
to.

Curriculum
Maths Week
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We are very grateful to Ashley,
Ryan, Gillian and Eve, who visited the
school to share how Maths is used in
their careers. They gave pupils a
valuable insight into real-world
applications of Maths, helping to
inspire and show how the skills they
are learning in the classroom can be
used in everyday working life.

Primary 1-3 had a fantastic time
celebrating Maths Week with a range of fun and engaging games and activities. From pattern
making and counting challenges to problem-solving tasks, they explored different ways to use
Maths in everyday situations.

The activities encouraged teamwork, logical thinking and creativity, helping pupils to see how
enjoyable and useful Maths can be. It was wonderful to see everyone so enthusiastic, focused and
excited to tackle the challenges set for them.



